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Re Oregon transportation tax plan HB 2025.  

 

Today, June 12th, I can read who introduced the bill, but who are the sponsors? 

 

Today, June 12th, why can I not see staff analyses on this website? 

 

Is this his title-like-line disingenuous, trying to hide (trying to disinform your 

constituents) the substance of HB 2025?  

                             "Directs the Division of Audits to conduct performance audits" 

Staff persons who created such a sleight-of-hand should not be in public service in 

Oregon. 

 

The tax increases for transportation are outrageous and hazardous to the economic 

well-being of thousands of hard-working Oregon families. Further, the health of 

Oregon's major urban centers depend heavily upon products and services provided 

by rural Oregonians who necessarily have much longer distances to drive to provide 

those products and services. Therefore the outrageous proposed gas tax increase is 

especially onerous for our rural citizens.  

 

 This bill v. #4 is, on its face, DESTRUCTIVE TO LIFE IN OREGON. 

 


